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2011-167 BWR Vessel & Internals Project (BWRVIP)

September 20, 2011

Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Attention: Andrew Hon

Subject: Project No. 704 - Draft NRC Safety Evaluation of BWRVIP-86, Revision 1

References: Letter from John R. Jolicoeur (NRC) to Mr. David Czufin (BWRVIP Chairman),
"Draft Safety Evaluation for Electric Power Research Institute Boiling Water
Reactor Vessel and Internals Project Technical Report 1016575, BWRVIP-86,
Revision 1: BWR Vessel and Internals Project, Updated BWR Integrated
Surveillance Program (ISP) Implementation Plan (TAC NO. ME2190),"
September 6, 2001.

The NRC letter referenced above transmitted a draft NRC Safety Evaluation (SE) of the
BWRVIP document entitled "B WRVIP-86, Revision 1: BWR Vessel and Internals Project,
Updated BWR Integrated Surveillance Program (ISP) Implementation Plan" to the BWRVIP and
requested the BWRVIP to identify any proprietary information in the draft SE (copy enclosed).

The BWRVIP has reviewed the draft SE and has determined that there is no EPRI proprietary
information in the SE. Furthermore, the BWRVIP has no comments regarding factual errors or
clarity concerns in the draft SE.

If you have any questions on this subject please call Randy Schmidt (PSEG Nuclear, BWRVIP
Assessment Committee Technical Chairman) at 856.339.3740.

Sincerely,

Dave Czufin
Exelon
Chairman, BWR Vessel and Internals Project
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